6 AUDIT AND RISK MANAGEMENT SUB-COMMITTEE - ELECTED MEMBER TRAINING
UPDATE (AN231-2007)

It should also be noted that the Policy and Resources Committee has recently approved a report on
the Terms of Reference of the Audit and Risk Management Sub-Committee (Report No 368-2007). It
was also agreed at the last Audit and Risk Management Sub-Committee in June 2007 that the Head
of Finance would undertake to develop a training programme for Elected Members of the Sub-
Committee. The preparation of such training to assist Members in discharging their duties and which
will cover external audit, internal audit and risk management is currently being progressed and it is
planned will be held in early November 2007.
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